
From: Natalie Dabarera [mailto:Natalie.Dabarera@unitedvoice.org.au]  

Sent: Tuesday, 20 November 2018 9:41 AM 
To: Chambers - Ross J 

Cc: carlyonw@restaurantcater.asn.au; Kate Thomson; Stephen Bull; AMOD 
Subject: AM2017/57 Restuarant Industry Award -Witness evidence  

 
Dear Associate, 
 
We write in regards to the Statement dated 19 November 2018.  
 
United Voice takes the position that it is generally preferable that witnesses give evidence either in 
person or by video-link, unless there are special circumstances as to why a witness is unable to 
appear. It is our position that RCI have not made out that there are special circumstances as to why 
their three witnesses are unable to appear.  
 
However, in the interests of this matter proceeding efficiently in accordance with the timetable, we 
withdraw our objection to the witnesses appearing by telephone on Monday 26 November 2018. 
 
Warm regards,  
 
Natalie Dabarera 
National Industrial Officer 
United Voice 
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